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Diary Dates 
 

October 

4th FOSM Meeting 2.30pm 

10th School Photos – individual 

24th School Discos 

25th End of term 1 

 

November 

4th Start of term 2 

4th-8th Scholastic Bookfair 

5th  Flu Immunisations YR-Y6 

Class 2 start Gymnastics (pm) 

5th&6th  Parents Evenings 

6th Jack & the Beanstalk 

Pantomime 

Well-being Hub Event 

YR&Y6 Weights & Measures 

15th Children in Need 

29th Non-School uniform 

(tombola donations) 

 

December 

6th Christmas Fayre – 1:15pm 

16th KS1&2 Christmas Show – 

1:30pm 

KS1&2 Christmas Show – 

6:00pm 

17th KS1&2 Christmas Show – 

6:00pm 

18th EYFS (PS&Rec) Christmas 

Show – 6:00pm 

19th Christmas Parties 

20th Carol Service 

20th End of Term 2 

Diary Dates 
 

November 

29th Non-School uniform 

(tombola donations) 

 

December 

5th            School Disco – Infants 5.30-

6.15pm, Juniors 6.20-7.30pm 

6th Christmas Fayre – 1:15pm 

16th KS1&2 Christmas Show – 

1:30pm 

KS1&2 Christmas Show – 

6:00pm 

17th KS1&2 Christmas Show – 

6:00pm 

18th EYFS (PS&Rec) Christmas 

Show – 6:00pm 

19th Christmas Parties 

20th Carol Service 

20th End of Term 2 

 

 
 

Children in Need 
Thank you for your support of Children in Need this year – 

the children (and adults!) looked great in their sporty gear.  

We will let you know how much was raised next week! 

 

Armistice Day 
This week we marked Armistice day through an act of 

remembrance at 11am.  Mr Wildin joined us to play some 

hymns that would have sung in the trenches during the 

wars and these were followed by a time of silence which 

the children held respectfully.  

 

Class 1 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Clare Symonds will 

be our new EYFS Lead in January.  Mrs Symonds has 

worked in the Forest for many years and brings with her 

huge expertise.  She will be coming in to meet with the 

children before starting the new term.  Mrs Gallop’s final 

day with us will be Thursday 19th December.  

 

FOSM 

A FOSM meeting was held in school this week – they have 

great plans for ways in which they can support the school 

and different events for everyone in the coming year! 

Thank you to all who attended.  

 

Parking 
When parking at the front of the school by the grass verge, 

please park at a forward facing angle rather than side on 

to the road – we are able to get more cars in that way.  

Thank you. 

 

Reception Intake 2020 
The Local Authority are in the process of sending out 

paperwork to parents of children who are due to start 

Reception in 2020.  If you do not receive your paperwork 

by December, you should contact Admissions at Shire Hall.  

 

 

To see more information on what the children will be learning this term, don’t forget to log in to the class 

pages on the website using your e-Schools login. 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
Class 1         Olivia, Lola, Mollie, Emily, Brandon and Arlo 
 
Class 2         Alister, Tallulah, Eta-Joy, Lilly, Charlie, Jenson, Norah and     

                   Cadi-Mai   
  

Class 3         Finley B and Oscar   
         
Class 4         Evan and Oliver 
        


